
Congratulations! You have completed the Read to Score Program brought to you by 
Duke Energy! Way to go reading your way to the Goooooooal!

For your hard work, you are being rewarded with one (1) FREE ticket to the match on 
Saturday, October 14th at 7PM as the Greenville Triumph take on Lexington S.C.

With our move to Furman University’s Paladin Football Stadium and increase in seating 
capacity, your child  will have the opportunity to participate in a halftime parade around the 
pitch cheered on by thousands to make it a night to remember! 

To Claim Your Ticket:

● Follow the link and fill out the form to redeem their free ticket online. You must redeem 
your ticket by 10AM on October 14th. 

https://www.cognitoforms.com/GreenvilleTriumph1/readtoscorestudentticketredemption

○ In an attempt to reduce long lines for ticket redemption at the stadium on match day, 
tickets will only be available for redemption online. Additional discounted tickets must 
be purchased online prior to 10AM on match day. For any questions related to tickets 
please call 864-203-0565.

Halftime parade:
● Your child along with their classmates will have the opportunity be recognized at the match 

for their achievement with a halftime parade around the pitch. 

● We encourage students to wear school T-Shirts or shirts that represent their school colors to 
promote school spirit.

● Please follow the Read to Score directional signage to the Champions gate at the 30th 
minute of the first half to participate in the parade.

Stadium Policies:

Follow this link to review our clear bag policy, parking information, and items prohibited from 
the stadium: https://www.greenvilletriumph.com/match-day-information/ 

 



Thank you for you participation. We look forward to seeing you at the match on Saturday, 
October 14th at 7PM!

If you have any questions pertaining to the program, contact James Kalinowski at 
jkalinowski@greenvilletriumph.com or by phone at 864-666-0077.  


